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Comments: First I thank the Forest Service for all efforts to work out better alternatives to consolidate and create

access to the Crazy Mts for the public. Second Maddy Munson made excellent points in the BDC article on Dec.

13. I too endorse the importance of creating permanent conservation easements or equivalent restrictions for all

of the transferred lands from public to private ownership. This is the longer view so that in years to come the land

and wildlife will be protected from unforeseen commercial or housing development.


